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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES
Have your say:  Electronic Cigarette and Tobacco Control Laws

You are invited to comment on a Regulatory Impact Statement that considers the impact on competition and business of proposed 
changes to the Public Health Act 1997.  The changes involve new electronic cigarette laws as announced in the Government’s 
Healthy Tasmania – Five Year Strategic Plan.  Changes to tobacco licensing, smoke-free areas and other supporting changes are 
also proposed.  The changes will largely affect people who sell electronic cigarettes, supply them to others or use or advertise 
them.  The changes also affect occupiers of smoke-free areas and tobacco sellers.  
The Regulatory Impact Statement is available at 
www.dhhs.tas.gov.au/publichealth/tobacco_control/electronic-cigarettes or by phoning Public Health Services on 1800 671 738. 

Comments can be sent to: 

Email (preferred): 	 tobacco.control@dhhs.tas.gov.au
Post:			   Tobacco Control (Public Health Services)
			   Department of Health and Human Services 
			   GPO  Box  125 
			   HOBART   TAS   7001

Personal delivery:	 Public Health Services
			   Level 2, 25 Argyle Street
			   HOBART   TAS  7000

Comments received (including author’s names) will be published on the Department’s website unless they are marked 
“Confidential” and can be so classified under the Right to Information Act 2009.

Comments must be received by 9am Monday 30 January 2017.  This period cannot be extended and comments received after 
this time cannot be considered.
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Disclaimer
Products and services advertised in this publication are not endorsed by the State of Tasmania and the State does not accept any responsibility for the content or 

quality of reproduction. The Contractor reserves the right to reject any advertising material it considers unsuitable for government publication.

Copyright
The Tasmanian Government Gazette and Tasmanian State Services are subject to the Copyright Act. No part of any material published in the  
Tasmanian Government Gazette or the Tasmanian State Services Notices may be reproduced except in accordance with the Copyright Act.
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